SCSO investigating shooting and armed robbery - 12/08/2012

SEMINOLE CO. (Dec. 8, 2012) - At approximately 3:30 p.m. this afternoon, the Seminol
e County Sheriff’s Office (SCSO) responded to a report of shots fired at Pebble Creek
apartments located on Creekwater Terrace in Lake Mary. Two men reported that they ha
d a four-wheeler for sale, and that they came to the location to meet with a prospect
ive buyer and a second person.

The sellers reported that the two subjects entered the back of their vehicle and held
firearms to their heads. The subjects demanded property. During the incident, one o
f the sellers, who was also armed, shot at both subjects.

The subjects attempted to flee in their vehicle, but the driver, who was fatally woun
ded, lost control of the vehicle a few feet away. The second subject, who was also s
hot, fled on foot. A short time later, deputies located the second subject on Canter
bury at the Crossings where he was hiding under a duplex. The subject was removed a
nd transported to Orlando Regional Medical Center with multiple gunshot wounds.

The two sellers were not injured.

Investigators with SCSO’s Major Crimes Unit are actively investigating this case in c
onjunction with the Office of the State Attorney.



